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27th September 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

During the challenging times we are experiencing, I want to take the opportunity to write to 

you on behalf of the Governing Board of Colindale Primary School. 

 

After such a long time out of school, I am pleased that the children have settled so well into 

their new classes and with their teachers, assistants and of course with the new health and 

safety routines. 

 

I want to thank all parents and carers for adjusting to the new arrangements implemented 

under the risk assessments that were made to help the school stay as safe as possible 

during this pandemic. As with all schools and educational settings, there are no options other 

than for all of us to follow all guidelines if we want to stay healthy and stay open.  

 

Naturally, I am aware that you may be experiencing a number of inconveniences. However, 

we all know that these measures are only for the safety of the children, families and staff. 

Hopefully, we can go back to normal before too long.  

 

Finally, I must thank all staff for their hard work and dedication which has enabled school to 

open as safely as possible. 

 

With kind regards 

 

Sheila Franks 

Chair of Governors 
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